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Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra 

Tomorrow they will be playing at the  

Ripley Event 2018 

This is an event to raise money for   local charities 

and organisations. 

As well as the Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra 

there will be music from the Panama Cafe 

Orchestra and a Rock Choir. 

There will be raffles and prizes to be won. 

Also there is Ongoing Ring Entertainment. Bouncy 

Castles, Pony Rides, Companion Dog Show, 

Classic Cars, History Vehicles & Tractors. And 

don't forget the Fantastic Tea Tent. Something for 

all the family. 

There will be many stalls with a great variety of 

wares. 

Many of people have put in a lot of hard work to 

make this event a great success, it would be lovely 

to see you there showing your support. 

Crawley Accordion Orchestra  

They will be playing  at  Woking Bandstand in the 

park  on Saturday 28th July 2018 at 2-4 pm 

Nigel Pasby will be conducting orchestra. These 

concerts are very popular and very enjoyable. 

This is a free event and chairs are provided. 

The Cobham Band 

One of our members Julie Bevan plays in this 

Brass Band and they are playing on the Woking 

Bandstand on Saturday 4th August  2-4 pm 

A nice relaxing way to spend a Saturday 

afternoon.  Chairs are provided. 

Accordion Wanted 

Julie Bevan is looking for a small accordion to buy 

for her father. Something like a 48 bass. Must be 

fairly lightweight. Please contact Anita if you can 

help. 

The Kennett Accordion Orchestra 

 The Orchestra will be playing at the "Stockfest"  

event, Stockcross, in Newbury on Sunday August 

12th  2018  at 2-4 pm with Nigel Pasby. 

Thurrock Accordion Club 

Oleksiy Kolomoiets and Igor Sayenko from 

Ukraine play button accordions and are very 

accomplished musicians. Both were students at 

the National Music Academy of Ukraine and 

have performed together since then as the Kyiv 

Classic Duo. They are playing at Thurrock 

Accordion Club on      Saturday 28th July at 7.30.                               

The venue is Socketts Heath Baptist Church 

Premier Avenue Grays Essex RM16 2SB 

Accordion for Sale 
One of the members has a lovely  Gallini 72 bass 

with new padded straps. The instrument is in new 

condition for £330  contact Peter Gain on  

020 8397 3567 

Condolences 

We were sorry to hear that one of our members 

Margaret Griffin passed away on 29th June 2018. 

The funeral takes place on Tuesday 24th July 2018 

We offer our sympathies to Chris and Jennifer 

Griffin and their family at this sad time. 

 

 

Next Club Night 

Friday 17th August 

Hope to see you all again then 


